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COMMUNITY ASSCCIATION

The A.G.M. of the Community Association will be held on Tuesday, 3rd April
at 7.30 p.m. in the Swan Inn. This is an open meeting and a very warm welcome
is extended to all to attend..

VILLAGE CENTRE

Any new Groups wishing to make regular use of the Village Centre when it
moves to its new location should contact the Management Committée's Secretary,
Sheila Jones on Mold 2392, as soon as possible, iti order for a schedule of
use to be drawn up.

1st GWERNYMYNYDD SCOUT GRCUP

We are very pleased to announce that a Beaver Scout Coilony has now been
formed. This section caters for boys aged between 6 and 8 years, and meets

in the Village Centre from 5.00 p.m. to 6.00 p.m. each ¥Friday. For further
dgtgtls please contact the beaver Scout Leader, Mrs. Carol Boneham, Mold
56964.

Cemping Equipment - The Scout Group is desperately in need of all types

of camping equipment, in order that our ¢ub Scouts (and in the future, Scouts)
can attend Camps. If you have any items you no longer need, and would like

to donate them to the Scout Group, we would be most grateful. Please contact
Brian or Sheila Jones on Mold 2392.

SPRING FAIR

A Spring Fair will be held at the New Community Centre, Ruthin Road,
Gwernymynydd on Saturday April 21st at 2,00 p.m. in aid of children in refugee
camps in South Africa and Ethiopia. If you have any saleable items we would
be very grateful and will collect. Please ring Mold 3953 or 57075. There
will be teas and a raffle. The stalls will consist of Books, Bric a Brac,
Cakes, Plants, Produce and Decent Jumble.

TIDY BRITAIN DAY 1990

You may have noticed what a mess the verges are in at the entrance to the
village - rubbish and litter stuck in the bushes and hedges. '"Tidy Britain'
day is on 30th March, so what better time to clear it all up? However,

30th March falle on a Friday, s© Sunday morning seems more convenient.
Please give half an hour to make Gwernymynydd beautiful again! Sunday -
April 1st at 10.30 by the old school - bring a binbag and protective gloves,
(P.S. This is not an "April Fool").

CALLING ALL LADIES

Feel like a change? Give me a call, I am trying to arrange a get together
once a month - Interested? Phone Thelma Chadwick - Mold 55198.



